
 

 

 
 

VALID FOR: 

  
 

ONE Ticket To A Performance In Our 2021-2022 Season 
 

-OR- 

 

ONE Adult Class At The School Of Ballet Arizona 
 

Visit balletaz.org for performance dates and times and The School of Ballet Arizona class schedule 
 
 

Volunteer Voucher 

Step 1: Circle the “ONE Adult Class” 

option on the front of the voucher. 



 

 
 

 
Instructions to Voucher Recipient: 

 
1. This voucher must be presented in person or mailed to Ballet Arizona. 
2. Once Box Office receives the voucher, we will contact you to select your tickets for the performance you specified below. 
3. We will mail the tickets to you and send an email confirmation. If you present the voucher in person, we print the tickets 

immediately. 
4. Tickets for vouchers redeemed the week of the show will be available at Will Call one (1) hour prior to the specified performance. 
 
This voucher is not redeemable for cash, and must be used for the performance specified. Valid for tickets up to Bronze price tier at main 
stage performances. Restrictions may apply. Seating is based on availability. 
 

The Ballet Arizona Box Office is located at 2835 E. Washington Street, Phoenix, AZ 85034 
Hours are M – F 9 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. (602) 381-1096 

 
Name____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_________________________________________________Email_______________________________________________________ 
 
Address___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City___________________________________________________State_________________________Zip___________________________ 
 
Performance ________________________________________________ Date _____________________Time________________________ 
 

Step 2: Fill out the back with your Name and 

Address for tracking purposes. Do not fill out the 

Performance, Date, & Time. 



 
 

 

Step 3: Bring the voucher with you to class and 

give it to the person at the front desk when 

signing in. 


